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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE NEW MEXICO 87501

May 9, 1975

Mr. Kenneth M. Hankins
300 Headlee Building
Odessa, Texas 79761

Re: Branch Well ¥o. 1
D-9~T10N-R25F
Guadalure County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hankins:

Attached is a copy of the Form C-103 which you
recently submitted coneerning the subject well. You
will note that approval is contingent upon the outcome
of the hearing on Case 5468 which was continued from
April 30, 1975, to May 28, 1975, at your request. In
view of the time which has elapsed since the well was
abandoned, it is difficult to visualize a ruling from
that hearing other than that the well shall be properly
Plugged. However, it is a public hearing and alil per~
tinent testimony will be considered. The Commission
has no alternative but to proceed on the basis of in-
formation available to it.

Veryv truly yours,

CARL ULVOG
Supervisor, District IV,

CU/oq
Attachment
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